Art Gallery and the Owen Sound Public Library.

Harold Wolfe showed slides of a trip to South America.

A dinner meeting held in March was catered to by West Arran W.I.

.

1974-1975 Members motored to Chesley and toured the Bruce County Board of Education Building.

Miss Barbara DeVisscher attended a meeting and spoke on the metric system.

Members enjoyed a buss trip to Midhurst.

Mrs. Rex Kennedy, a retired teacher spoke to us on 'Education Then and Now'.

Mrs. Williams of Port Elgin was at a meeting and gave a talk on the restoration of the Nodwell Village.

Corporal Gaeler, O.P.P. Constable from Walkerton gave a talk on the laws as they apply to rural communities. and the county

A dinner meeting held at the West Arran Community Centre had Mrs. Don Gowan as the speaker giving the motto 'Success'.

1976-1977 We were the guests of Tara W.I. at the cottage of Mrs. Fred Patterson.

Mrs. Basil Underwood gave a talk on compiling family histories.

Members of Williscroft were entertained.

Mrs. Ross Herron gave a talk on 'Primary Teaching Methods'.

Mrs. Brady of Allenford told us of her work at Dr. Mackinnon Phillips Hospital.

The Senior Project was 'Needlepoint for Beginners'.

A dinner meeting was followed by bowling in Port Elgin.

Mrs. Harold Simplen, District President attended a meeting and talked on the F.W.I.C.Conference held at Charlottown.

Our Institute purchased three card tables and they were put into the Arkwright Hall.

Members assisted the Tara W.I. cater to a Lodge event.

Miss Dawn Brunton attended a meeting and told of yer year as Queen of the Furrow and showed slides of the International Plowing Match.

1977-1978 Mrs. Wilson Middleton and Mrs.
Gordon Monkman were presented with gifts as they are Teaving the community.

Mrs. J. Robinson gave a demonstrat on of blocking needlepoint and showed samples of completed work.

Members of the Tara W.I. were entertained at a meeting at the church were Mrs. Wm. Middle-ton was guest speaker.

Two memters attended the 80th Anniversary of F.W.I.C. at Bingeman Park, Kitchener.

Our members enjoyed the seniour project 'Festival' of Dairy Foods'. Mrs. H. Strong displayed the art of Japanese embroidery at a meeting.

Mrs. Ruth VanSligtenhorst gave a talk on the Foster Parents Plan of Canada.

Projects to raise money for Participation Lodge included the purchase of hasti-notes and the donation of a quilt.

.

1978-1979 Mrs. Tom Bryce attended a meeting and gave a demonstration of applying make-up.

A few of our members attended a tea for Mrs. Maluskie.

In August our members drove to Owen Sound and enjoyed a smorgasgord lunch at the Downtowner followed by a meeting at Mrs. Wilson Middlet-ons home.

A film on the life of Agnes McPhail and a tour of Max Lind's apple orchard were enjoyed.

The senior project was 'Spotlight on Paead'.

Two members went to Walkerton to attend the program 'Education '79 and Beyond'. A very interesting report was presented.